
YOUTH MINISTRY MEETS ON SUNDAYS
          MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL: 6:30 PM

Welcome!
If you are a guest with us today, we would love 
to meet you! Stop by the Information Center in 

the lobby to say hello and pick up a gift
 to thank you for joining us!

1 Corinthians 10:23-11:1

 The gift of ________________ bears great _________________ for     

   the Christ-follower. (v. 23-24)

 One intended ______________ of our freedom is the ____________ 

   of __________-__________ the Gospel of Jesus. (v. 25-28)

 The ______________ and ______________ of the Christ-follower 

   should always aim to _______________ ___________. (v. 29-31)

Take Away
 1. _____________  _____________ is the _________________.

 2. If Jesus is the center, other _____________ are the ___________. 

Flow Chart Questions
Check Your Spirit & Ask Yourself:

 Are my words or actions coming from a place of __________ 

   or ____________?

 Are my words or actions _____________ towards others? Will 

   I add _____________ to another?

 Does this _______________ God?

Pastor Steve Warner                                   September 5, 2021        
Group Link - Today 
We believe that true life change happens within the context of a community. 

You’re not made to do life alone! Life is better when we are connected. Here at 

CCWC, we desire to become a church “of” small groups, not “with” small 

groups. Our groups come in all shapes and sizes, and we have a group for 

every age and stage of life. Check out more details, times, and locations in the 

flyer you received as you came in. Please visit the table in the lobby to sign up 

today!

September Community Project - Global Impact 
We are living in a unique time where our world is experiencing a lot of natural 

disasters. There are earthquakes in Haiti, fires in the west, and hurricanes in 

the south. We are focusing on getting supplies collected to be distributed in 

Louisiana. Next week we will provide a list of supplies that you can donate that 

will go to the clean-up and needs of the people struck by the hurricane. We are 

in the process of working with the Wesleyan Church to give us directives about 

how best to help. In the meantime, please pray for them. Pray that God would 

provide everything they need to stay healthy and safe.

Family Dinner- Sunday September 19th
Mark your calendars for the next Family Dinner! The menu for this month will be 

chicken and beef fajitas, all the fixings, Mexican rice, and ice cream with 

cinnamon chips. Please RSVP by scanning the QR code at the top of this page 

OR by signing up at the table in the lobby beside the Information Center. RSVP 
ends on Wednesday September 15th! 


